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 I retired in December 2018 after working in the Healthcare industry
for over 40 years. First, as a medical technologist working in hospital

labs, then as the administrator of an allergy clinic and finally as a
consultant to community health centers. 

As I age, the work of livable and age-friendly communities has
become more important to me. My main skills lie in organization and

attention to detail. 

By participating on this Board, I can increase my network of those
interested in this work, bringing them together to gain more for our
community while achieving some specific goals of this organization

I want to be a thought partner on the experience of others when it
comes to transportation, medical, housing and get outside of my

own lived experience. 
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